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September 26, 2017

To whom it may concern:

I am writing to you in regards to North American Pipeline Services LLC (NAP). Be advised that NAP
has performed work for my firm as a service or subcontractor on several of our projects over the past few
years. We have been very satisfied with the work performed by NAP, and their management personnel.
They have continually met our schedules, and responded to our sites quickly and timely when requested.
NAP has performed work on several publicly funded projects, therefore they are familiar with the many
requirements of public work, and they were able to complete the work successfully under those
conditions.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (732) 751-2011.

Very truly yours,

GEORGE HARMS STRUCTION CO., INC.

Robert Harms
Chief Executive Officer
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